
 

 

 
 

 

ACADEMIC VETERINARY ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE 
 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 
 
 
The International Council for Veterinary Assessment (ICVA) is seeking  
individuals with an interest in assessment to volunteer for the ICVA Academic   
Veterinary Assessment Committee (AVAC). 
 
The AVAC works to identify existing assessment and measurement resources 
within academic veterinary medicine, identify areas of opportunity where the 
ICVA can support veterinary education, facilitate best practices for assessment 
across veterinary educational programs, provide granting opportunities in 
veterinary assessment to support best practices and the assessment research 
literature, and facilitate opportunities for assessment collaboration across 
veterinary academia. 
 
The AVAC typically meets remotely on a quarterly schedule with an annual 
face-to-face meeting in the fall each year, which is financially supported by 
ICVA. 
 
If you are passionate about assessment and have an interest in joining  
like-minded individuals, the AVAC invites you to submit a brief letter of  
intent and CV to Jeanne Blasewitz (jblasewitz@icva.net) by December 6, 2024. 
 
Please visit our website (www.icva.net) for more information and please do 
not hesitate to contact us if there are questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kristin P. Chaney, DVM, DACVIM, DACVECC 
Chair, ICVA Academic Veterinary Assessment Committee 

 

 

 

 


